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The Juvenile Justice System Planning working group has worked on developing a plan for expanding intensive, in-home, evidence-based services for moderate and high-risk youth on probation.  This has included a series of conversations with the leadership of DJS, the juvenile court, CFS, and BHD to identify challenges and opportunities for service expansion.  Based on these discussions as well as data provided by the court, a set of strategies was proposed for leadership to review and is also being reviewed with the working group.  Based on collective feedback from these parties, an action plan will be developed, including clear deliverables, timelines, and responsible parties. 

